PUB-NLH-275
Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages
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Further to the response to PUB-NLH-217, page 5, lines 23-27 confirm that if the
Maritime Link is not available there could be a power shortfall in on the Island

Interconnected system of 300MW, until at least one of the poles has been restored.

Hydro's response to PUB-NLH-217, page 9, lines 19-21 indicates that with the
Maritime Link available (assuming a 300 MW import capability and the availability
of a 60 MW interruptible load arrangement), there would be no shortfall
experienced until the 2025 peak. In the unlikely event that the Maritime Link is not
available at the same time there were to be an unforeseen bipole outage on the
Labrador-Island Link, the amount of shortfall of supply on the Island Interconnected
System will depend on customer demand and generation capability. However, even
in this scenario, it would be 2025 before any shortfall on the Island would reach 300

MW.



